
City of Waltham 
  

 
 

Fernald Use Committee  

   July 17, 2017 

            Minutes of the meeting 

      
    

Chairman McLaughlin called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 

Attendance: Councillor Darcy, Councillor O’Brien, Councillor Waddick, Chairman 

McLaughlin. 

 

Councillor Waddick made a motion to approve the minutes of the June 26, 2017 meeting.  

Motion was adopted on a voice vote. 
 

Chairman McLaughlin reminded the committee that the meeting was called for the purpose of 

commenting on the School Committees request for information on what uses the City Council would 

like to see on the Fernald site.  

 

Councillor Waddick suggested that the School Committee’s question is premature without more 

specific additional information from them regarding how much space they need, and what their layout 

would be. Councillor Waddick said the City Council should not take anything off the table until they 

know more. 

 

Councillor Darcy said the City should consider the importance of the restoration of wetlands protect, 

and for drainage retention near the pond area where it had been previously.  

 

Councillor Darcy said he hopes the western greenway remains in the area that has been previously 

discussed and identified.     

 

Council President LeBlanc said the committee should consider moving the resolutions for the Western 

Greenway and water retention out to the City Council. 

 

 

 



 

 

Councillor Darcy moved to take the Wetlands resolution from the table. Motion was adopted on a 

voice vote.  Councillor Darcy moved approval of the Wetlands resolution. Motion was adopted on a 

voice vote.  

 

Councillor Darcy moved to take the Western Greenway resolution from the table. Motion was adopted 

on a voice vote.  Councillor Darcy moved approval of the Western Greenway resolution. Motion was 

adopted on a voice vote.  

 

Councillor Darcy made a motion to adjourn.  Motion was adopted on a voice vote and the 

meeting was adjourned at 6.19 P.M. 

 

   Respectfully submitted, 

    

Thomas J. Magno 

   Clerk – Fernald Use Committee 

 

 


